
 

 

Preschool Application Process for Typical Students 

for the 2022-2023 School Year 

 
 

Typically developing preschool students are selected for the program 

through a lottery.  To be eligible for the lottery students must be age 3 

or 4 by August 1; residents of the district; and typically developing.  

Cost of participation in the program is currently *$140 per month 

(*subject to change). 

 

Applications will be available at Brookville Elementary School during 

school hours from February 1, 2022 through February 28, 2022. No 

applications will be accepted after February 28.   

 

The lottery will be conducted by April 1, 2022 and parents will receive 

letter notification.  

 

If you have any questions about the application process, please call 

the student services office at 937-833-6419. 

 


